
From: Addiena Aurora  
Sent: 24 April 2023 10:46 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P 
 

To Camden Council, 

I am writing this email to support the Labtech redevelopment scheme fully. I am 

a tenant of Camden Market and have been trading here for 7 years. This scheme 

will help us so much; we rely solely on our businesses to provide for our 

families. Bringing in this new look will help us tenants more than ever, 

especially what we need these days. 

 

Please consider that our small businesses will improve, and the immense help 

means so much to our businesses and families.   

 

All the best 

Ellie Dogan 

 


